
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Freedom of Dance are very excited to be coming back to teach Street Dance classes at 

Wraysbury Primary School. 

 

Street Dance will commence on Wednesday 19
th

 September 2018, 3:15 - 4:00pm and 

is open to years 3,4,5 and 6. There will be a small charge of £4.00 per session, which 

will need to be paid up front for the 5 week course taking us up to the October half 

term totalling £20.00. The last session will be on Wednesday 17
th

 October 2018. To 

secure your child’s place, please fill in the slip below and return it with payment to 

Wraysbury school office before the first session commences. Please assume that your 

child has secured a place unless you are contacted. 

 

Please note when you are picking up your child the only entry is through Waylands 

Gate. Please wait by the swimming pool fence and the children will be brought out to 

you. If wet, please wait in the walkthrough area. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Samantha Newell 

Freedom of Dance  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please make cheques payable to Freedom Of Dance 

 

Name ______________________   Class _________    

 

Signed (parent/Guardian) _____________________ 

 

Emergency Contact 

Name ______________________         Tel   ___________ 

 

Medical History  

(please include any past serious breaks or operations) 

_____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________ 


